
 

 
 

Workshop summary – Security partners 

 
 
Meeting date: Thursday, Dec. 19, 1 to 3 p.m.   
Location: Helen Sommers Building, Olympia 
 
 
DES provided an update on the rulemaking process, shared a rulemaking process map, and shared that 
concepts for future phases on the process map will be influenced by what DES hears at initial workshops 
and may be updated. 
 
 
DES asked security partners what is important to them. Group discussed the importance of: 

 DES taking regional approach that involves working with partners, including nearby jurisdictions. 

 Knowing what an implementation plan would look like before a rule is adopted. 

 Information on how local jurisdictions approach legal issues related to enforcement.  

 
DES asked advice in moving forward with rulemaking process. Group discussed: 

 Suggestions for groups as well as local resources that DES should engage with. 

 


